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Christopher Hughey

From: Linda Tyrrel
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2012 3:26 PM
To: 'brooke@infsign.com'; 'scott@infsign.com'
Cc: Christopher Hughey; Kent Monter
Subject: Sign Application for Big Lots

We received your sign application for Planning Commission consideration of the monument sign for Big Lots at 901 SE 

Langsford Road.   The application cannot be reviewed until we receive a site plan, showing lot dimensions, setback 

distances, and utility easements.  Of particular concern is where the proposed sign will be located in relation to any 

utility easements or utility lines on the lot. 

 

The application was received on Friday, Dec. 21.  It can be on the Feb. 12 Planning Commission agenda if we receive the 

required information in the next week.  Please call me if you have any questions. 

 

Linda Tyrrel, Deputy Director 

Planning & Development Department 

Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816-969-1602 

 


